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(Letter to Sir John W. Moore) 7th August 1917.
Dublin OXFORD
(typewritten)

Dear loore,

So sorry your son did not let me know his relationship. I will send
copies of the Address which I do not think would be at all suitable for your Journal.
'Tis purely educational, not medical.

I am grieved to hear thot yourhave lost the boy. How terribly the
Profession has suffered in this War. Our boy is in the thick of it in France in
the R.F.A.

Ever yours,
Wi OSLER



